
July 13, 1989 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Thursday, July 13, 1989 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.  

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Wilbur Danner, 

carried.  

 The treasurer’s report, with corrections, was approved by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 Secretary wrote letter to state concerning the lowering of the speed limit from 55 to 

45 from Robert Gitt property in Frogtown to the Two Mile Inn.  Received reply from the 

state that they were doing study of that portion of the road.   

 State Police fines will be calculated on the 1990 census.  Urging the township to 

make sure that the count is correct.   

 Shrubbery - On a motion by Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Danner, the supervisors will contact Jim 

Sterling to install evergreen shrubbery in front of the municipal building with costs not to 

exceed $500.00.  

 Blacktopping driveway - Donald Arentz will install black top and price not to 

exceed $4,000.00.  Township will buy the material.   

 Solid Waste - Supervisor attended a meeting on  June 28 and will have 90 days to 

review and comment on the Solid Waste Plan.  Supervisors going to have a work session 

with Sam Teeter to go over the plan.   

 Marty Miller Sub-division - there was nothing new to report on Marty coming out 

on the Lake Heritage Road.  

 Junk Yard License - Charlie Davies and Paul Hollinger have not paid their licenses 

for 1988 and 1989. Supervisors will instruct the solicitor to write letters to these parties 

concerned.   

 Shields complaint - Cathy Gault, special solicitor for the township, is taking legal 

action against persons who are not hooked to the LHMA sewer system. .  Supervisors are 

considering filing a complaint against Pat Black for discharging sewage on top of the 

ground.  Supervisors are to meet with engineer on the expansion area for the sewer in the 

near future.   

 Bridge Inspection - will start in the near future and the county will pick up the tab.   

 Nothing new to report on the sign for the front of the building.    

 Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


